Mark Beattie

There can be no ethical reason to allow a variance on PCB pollution in the Spokane river. The
arguments in favor boil down to improving someone's financial bottom line at the expense of water
quality, aquatic life and recreation opportunities for nearly a million people. It is a false choice and
must not be allowed.



